
A TERRIFIC START TO TERM 2

Setting new targets to reach
even higher.
Learning about number order
and multiplication by playing
Maths card games and board
games.
Student-centered classroom
preparations for our School
Fair special event next month!
(Read more about this below).

Back to school highlights

Y3 NEWSLETTER
Friday 27th October 2023

LITERACY

We can confidently
order numbers!

Y3 Dinosaur Museum
coming soon!

We practiced making inferences by looking
at book titles and discussing what we
thought various books were about.
Students explored how book reviews are
written and had a go making their own
using informal language.

We have started our new unit in Literacy,
‘A Good Read'.

Students enjoyed investigating what
different kinds of literature exist and
made illustrations for different genres.



SCIENCE

After this, we used clay to create 3D
models of our own faces, heads and

body. This was so much fun and
students paid great attention to

detail, attempting to get sizes and
proportions accurate.

This week in science, we learned about
how models help us understand
science better.

Students started this new topic by
creating 2D models of animals that are

native to Siem Reap.

We can make
scientific models!



MATHS

October 23:

November 1-3

November 9-10

November 18

Start of Term 2.
Welcome back!

Parent-Teacher Meetings.

Star of the Month.

School Fair.

Finding shapes
around usIn Maths this week, we grew 

confidence in ordering numbers,
rounding numbers and multiplying

numbers by 10.

Students learned how to put a mixed
group of numbers in ascending and
descending order, showing this as a linear
sequence.

Students used what we learned about
place value in Term 1 to practice
multiplying numbers by 10.

DATES TO NOTE

HALLOWEEN PARADE
Tuesday 31 October at 08:15
Students may dress up.
Families are welcome.

SCHOOL FAIR

Recycled plastic bottles.
Cardboard toilet roll holders.
Dinosaur toys or models.

Saturday 18 November
Year 3 will be hosting a special
event! Students are very excited
to turn their classroom into Siem
Reap's first Dinosaur Museum! 

Donations are welcome:

Thank you! 


